
 
 

 
 
 

Baltimore City Public School’s  
Fall Transition Fair 

 “Empowering Students with Disabilities to 
Support their Hopes and Dreams for the 
Future” 

 

  
 
 

Thursday November 9, 2017 
 

10 a.m. – 1 p.m. 

Place:  George W.F. McMechen High #177 

4411 Garrison Boulevard, 21215 

 
Please come join us as representatives from Baltimore City Public Schools (City Schools), 
George W. F. McMechen and various Community Adult Service Agencies discuss ways to 
support youth with IEPs transitioning from school to adulthood.  

 
Topics include: 
 

 Navigating Postsecondary options for students exiting school 2018 & 2019 
 Meet and talk with representatives from Training Programs, Employment & Career 

Development Agencies 
 Learn how to apply for and secure funding for adult services 
 Meet with representatives from Division of Rehabilitation Services (DORS), 

Developmental Disabilities Administration of Maryland (DDA) and other community 
provider agencies 

 Talk and connect with postsecondary agencies for support after graduation 
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